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Tennis is a healthy outdoor exercise that can be taken to a ripe old age few sports has the capacity to. One of the reasons for longevity of the Association.

The NSW Chinese Tennis Association Incorporated is a non-profitable organisation focussed on providing a sport for the Community which had its beginnings initially with the Chinese Community. A proud mention of the Association remains in the Tennis Museum in Melbourne.

This year the Association is celebrating a landmark event, the 80th Anniversary, leading into the future years.

We are seeking sponsorship from this 80th Anniversary Celebrations and into the future.

Since taking on the helm of the Association on Australia Day 2015, the new Committee had embarked on a mission to operate the Association with renewed vigour. It is now in a position to gather strength and momentum to further develop and strengthen its membership and activities.

In the last 19 months, the Committee of 2015 has:-
· Set the Association on a path forward with the launch of a new website and a new logo in mid-March 2016, generating in excess of 10,984 visitors in 5 months!
· Maintained the Sunday Social Tennis, and
· Introduced Family Day Events to gel the Community and families, during the course of which we saw from 3 Events during the 2015 to 8 Events in just the first 6 months of 2016, including the Annual Championship and the Annual General Meeting.
· Following the AGM, a fresh group of members were brought on board to further project the sport into the Community, particularly with the growing population and the influx of new migrants.
· The Association has been fielding teams in the Inter-District Hardcourt Tennis Association’s Competition for several years and has kept up the participation with two teams fielded this year, viz. the George Rider Cup and the Life Member Cup. The Association is in the process of fielding teams to play in the various Competition at Local District levels because our members has grown with the suburban sprawl.

The Association is now looking for Sponsors and is approaching various Businesses and Clubs for this. If your business or establishment is in a position to lend support to a Community activity such as our Association, we, the Executive Committee, Committee and the Members would be greatly appreciative.

Thanking you, on behalf of all our Members, both young and elder.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,



Peter Yee						Jeff Chin

NSW CTA, President				NSW CTA, Secretary
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